


Online Public Inspection File

	BHTV License LLC acquired the license of television station KGWC-TV and its satellite stations KGWL-TV and KGWR-TV on June 1, 2020 pursuant to a long-form assignment of licensee (see BALCDT-20191015AAU), and accordingly its responses herein cover only the period of time beginning on that date.  Licensee believes that the Online Public Inspection File (“OPIF”) of KGWC-TV is substantially complete and that throughout the period of time covered by this application it substantially complied with the FCC’s rules regarding the OPIF, although Licensee uploaded the Station’s issues and programs list for the second quarter of 2020 (covering only the portion of that quarter during which Licensee owned the station) after the applicable deadline.  Licensee also is unable to certify that all documentation required to be uploaded to the station’s political file was uploaded in a complete and/or timely manner, although it believes that it materially complied with the Commission’s political file rules.  Licensee will continue to review its procedures for posting to the online political file and will endeavor in the future to completely comply with the Station’s Political File reporting requirements in a timely manner.    
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